
The High Plains NWA/AMS Chapter Minutes 

25 October 2022 

 

The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a meeting in person at the Library in Norton, Kansas on 

Tuesday, October 25th and began around 1100AM.  There were a total of 11 chapter members that 

were able to attend.  The meeting started off with the new chapter President Jeremy Wesely reviewing 

some of the chapter rules and how we plan on continuing this chapter over the next few years.  He also 

introduced the new chapter officers William Taylor (Vice President), and Amanda Wekesser (Treasurer).  

Amanda Wekesser then gave a treasury update on how she talked with Merl and will get all banking 

information updated over the next few weeks. She also gave a treasury report and some issues we are 

having with PayPal now charging for each transaction.  After the treasury report, Bill Taylor then gave an 

update on the next High Plains Conference.  They are still in the process of picking out dates for the next 

conference which will be in North Platte.  As of now, the conference will most likely be in late July or 

early August 2023.  Last, Aaron Mangels (Webmaster) gave an update on the High Plains Chapter 

website.  The website was down for a period of time but back up as of now.  The current website 

provider will be shutting down within the next few months so we are looking for another website 

provider to host our website.  The business portion of the meeting then came to an end around 1115. 

After the meeting completion, John Stoppkotte gave a presentation on probabilistic forecasting dealing 

with how we can better use these tools to better forecast in the future. The next High Plains chapter 

meeting is expected to be in the next month or two and hopefully again in person. 

 

 

Jeremy Wesely         Wesley Hovorka 
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